
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov) <jamesburns@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/9/2015 10:36:04 AM
Subject: Newberry Opera House

FYI - I left Chip and a voicemail to follow up about this request.
I've done an email search regarding Chip Huggins and the Newberry Opera House - no emails have been found.

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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